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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2019 5:55 PM


To: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Updates and effects sections needed-CLEAR CREEK


Got it. I was gonna check in with you mid day, but got distracted with so many other things. I was also thinking,


again, that since I didn’t hear from you, that you would be completely done when you sent the doc back. Again,


please please please please (an extra please from last night’s e-mail) keep me updated and apprised of your


progress on a frequent/regular basis, especially if/since you’re not gonna meet a deadline.


I’ll review the species tonight, so don’t mess with that section.


Sent from my iPhone


On May 2, 2019, at 5:41 PM, Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov> wrote:


I have addressed as much as I can to this point, but need to take a break. There are still some


formatting and citations that still need to be dealt with, and some additional comments and


questions for you. I feel like some of the paragraphs need summarizes that say how likely thing


will occur and the magnitude of effect.


I went through everything but critical habitat. After I take a break, I plan to work on that section


only.


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814

916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov


On Thu, May 2, 2019 at 4:05 PM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


Please e-mail me your revised effects sections (obviously with my


assumption that you’re done, and place a copy in the ROCON drive).


Thanks.


Sent from my iPhone


<2.5 and 2.6 Trinity-Clear Creek Effects V5sg-GY-SG 5.2.19.docx>



